
 

 

 

CORONA VIRUS (COVID-19) UPDATE FOR MEMBERS 

 

The Executive Committee of the South Eastern Automobile Club have met 

tonight and discussed the rapidly changing Covid-19 Virus situation in Australia.  

Our following decisions have been made on what is in the best interests of our 

Members, Officials and Volunteers.  As you would have seen throughout the 

numerous media streams, the situation is changing daily.  We have assessed the 

latest guidelines from Motorsport Australia, and the decisions made, have not 

been done so lightly.   

 

❖ Rally Cross and Round 1 of SEAC Super Series Autocross scheduled for 

Saturday 28th and Sunday 29th March 2020 have been POSTPONED.  All 

further scheduled calendar Events will be assessed on a month by month 

basis as new information and guidelines come to hand. 

 

❖ General Meetings will be CANCELLED until further notice. Executive 

Committee Meetings will still go ahead as scheduled unless the current 

situation changes. 

 

❖ The Club Office will remain open on Thursday evenings between 5:00 and 

6:00pm BY APPOINTMENT ONLY.  Restrictions will be put in place 

regarding the amount of people allowed inside at any one time. 

 

❖ Working Bees will continue to go ahead on Monday’s from 4:30pm until 

dark.  If you are feeling unwell, are in a high risk capacity, or have travelled 

overseas in the last 14 days, please stay at home. 

 

Please remember that the current state and restrictions can change at any time 

so we will keep you posted.  If further information is required, please email 

info@seacsa.com.  
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